
 

              TOWN & SCHOOL BUILDING COMMITTEE VOTE 
                                             SPECIAL VIRTUAL MEETING 

                                                January 21, 2021 – 6:30 pm 

                                                                            

 

 

                                                               

1. CALL TO ORDER -- A virtual meeting of the East Granby Town & School 

Building Committee was held via Zoom and call-in.  Chairman Jim Hayden called 

the meeting to order at 6:34 pm.  In attendance were Jim Hayden, Bob Ravens-

Seger, Jim Velleman, Rick Granger, and Mike Malloy.  Absent were John Ziobro 

and Tim Butler. 

 

Also present were Roger LaFleur, Project Manager, and Superintendent Melissa 

Bavaro-Grande from the Board of Education. 

 

 

 

A motion was made by B Ravens-Seger to approve the Request For Proposal 

for Design-Build Services for the Allgrove School Air Conditioning Project as 

delineated.  Seconded by R Granger.  Motion Approved Unanimously.  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara A. Marsele 

Committee Clerk 

 

 


